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From: Tamisha Woods on behalf of CityClerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 5:52 PM
Subject: FW: Public Comment

Everyone, please see below

----- Original Message-----

From: Michael Rivera | IINIGNGENEEEEEEEEE
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 5:51 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: Public Comment

Warning: External Email

I would like to express my concern with the homeless situation in our city. We have many who are congregating
and breaking into vacant lots and properties and despite citizen reporting, the limits of the police department to
address the situation has been a problem.

With the move to close illegal pot shops there will be more vacant buildings, more homeless squatting, and more
blight in our city. How does the council plan to address the matter?

-Michael Rivera



